

NATIONAL CONGRESS OF TRADE UNIONS OF THE BAHAMAS

"Uniting Workers Vision for a Better Bahamas"

Horseshoe Drive P.O. Box GT-2887 Ph# (242) 356-7459 Fax# (242) 356-7457

Email <u>ncongress@hotmail.com</u> Website <u>nctu-bahamas.org</u>

President – John Pinder

1st Vice President – Dennis Williams

2nd Vice President – Roy Colebrook

3rd Vice President – Theresa Mortimer

4th Vice President G.B. – Shawn Bowe
General Secretary – Robert Farquharson

Asst. General Secretary – Jennifer Isaacs-Dotson Treasurer – Linda Evans Asst. Treasurer – Nelerene Harding Trustee – Ida Poitier – Turnquest Trustee – Carmen Munnings - Kemp Trustee – Stephano Greene

MEMORANDUM

TO: All President & General Secretaries

FROM: Ms. Jennifer Isaacs-Dotson – Chairperson Education Committee

SUBJECT: NCTU Labour College Fall Term

DATE: September 22nd, 2008

The NCTUB Labour College is schedule to begin its Certificate in Labour Studies Program Fall Term September – December, 2008; the recommended dates are as follows.

Module I
 Module II
 Module III
 December 9-10,2008

Please note that the seminars are over a two-day period with lectures on the first day and revision and examination on the final day.

The cost of the **Modules** is Three Hundred (\$300.00) Dollars, per Module including Materials Coffee Break and Lunch.

All affiliates are asked to submit the names of participants to the NCTUB Head Office as soon as possible in order to provide the necessary information.

Deadline for submission of names is Monday October 6th, 2008.

Your usual cooperation is anticipated.